
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert,

It is a great honor to have been selected to receive the Daniel Gilbert and Judith Hoff

Gilbert '91 Scholarship which will help fund the expenses of my education at Kenyon. I

am incredibly grateful for your generous support.

I am a first-year student from Los Angeles, California. While I’ve yet to declare my

major, during this academic year I’ve greatly enjoyed studying English, Women and

Gender Studies, and American Sign Language. Outside of the classroom, I am a new

member of Epsilon Delta Mu this spring and am currently training to be a Writing Center

tutor in the fall.

I chose Kenyon College because of my love for the liberal arts, so while I’m unsure

about what I plan to pursue in my future, I’m highly appreciative of this scholarship

which will allow me to explore new opportunities and form valuable connections. Thank

you again for your kind and thoughtful gift.

Sincerely,

Ella Kim


